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MODBURY SCHOOL P-6 | NEWSLETTER   TERM 1  WEEK  11 

Important Reminders:  Last day of term 14 April - dismissal at 2:05pm 

Dear families, 

I’d like to start this week by expressing 

my sincere gratitude to all staff at 

Modbury School P-6 for their extensive 

efforts, organisation and dedication each 

and every day. The nurturing 

environment that they provide your child/

ren, teamed with understanding the 

learning needs to stretch every child to 

achieve their best, shows a significant 

love and commitment to what they do. 

Over the past 2 weeks, we’ve seen most 

of our children head off to swimming 

learn how to stay safe in the water. Even 

though the weather was not optimum 

every day, the students seemed to 

thoroughly enjoy their experience and the 

lessons they learnt are life long.   

Just a reminder to all our first Principal 

Coffee and Chat for Term 2 is on 

Thursday of Week 2. I would love for as 

many parents/grandparents/carers to join 

me from 9:00am. 

As we move into the end of term break, I’d 

like to wish all families a wonderful 2 

weeks together and hope that you manage 

to spend some quality time doing a few 

things that you enjoy.  

Please stay safe and we look forward to 

welcoming you and a couple of new 

families back on Monday 1
st
 May, 2023. 

During the holidays the administration 

building will be open most days from 9am 

to 2pm. If you need to come in, please call 

first on 8264 2027 to make sure we have 

unlocked the doors and are able to 

welcome you inside.  

 

Warmest regards, 

Michelle Parkes 

From the Leader’s desk 

Ph: 8264 2027     email: dl.0272.admin@schools.sa.edu.au    website:www.modburyp7.sa.edu.au 

2-18 Golden Grove Rd Modbury North 5092 
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Every 2nd Thursday 

during the Term.( Even 

weeks) at 9am 

Next coffee and chat  

morning Thursday 11 May 9am. 

Ph: 8264 2027     email: dl.0272.admin@schools.sa.edu.au    website:www.modburyp7.sa.edu.au 

Wishing our families a safe and happy holiday break. 

School returns, Monday, 1 May at 8:55 am. 


